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Public Notice
VCWRLF #C-515789
Big Rock/Conaway Wastewater Treatment Plant
Virginia Clean Water Revolving Loan Fund Program


The Buchanan County Public Service Authority (BCPSA) has applied for funding from the Virginia Clean Water Revolving Loan Fund to upgrade the Big Rock/ Conaway Wastewater Treatment Plant to modernize the treatment process and address the facility’s operational failures. The loan request is approximately $21,185,446. A Preliminary Engineering Report and an Environmental Assessment prepared for the project are on file at the BCPSA office at 1023 Old Benns Branch Rd Oakwood, VA 24631 and available for public review between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. Monday through Friday, or you may visit https://buchanancountypsa.myruralwater.com/ under “News & Notices” to view them electronically.

A public hearing for the purpose of receiving comments on the project, the alternatives considered, their environmental impact, the estimated cost, and associated user charge impact will be held at 6:00 p.m. on September 16, 2024, at Peking restaurant located at 1200 Plaza Drive #1700, Grundy, VA 24614.  

Written comments may be addressed to Suzanne Richert at 3154 State Street, 
Suite B, Blacksburg, VA, 24060 or emailed to srichert@wetlands.com and post marked/timestamped no later than September 16, 2024.          

